MIAMI
CHILDREN'’S
HOSPITAL,

THE MARY ANN KNIGHT INTERNATIONAL INSTITUTE OF PEDIATRICS
rounSeptember2bpR03 4oseira

Dear Advocacy Program at Jessica June Children’s Cancer Foundation:

I am writing this letter on behalf of Bryan Santiago and his family. Bryan is a 13 year old diagnosed with
Epitheliod Sarcoma on January 2014. The patient has undergone an amputation in his hand,
chemotherapy and radiation therapy in the past. At this point the patient is intubated and is in the
Pediatric Intensive Care Unit (PICU). At this time the patient remains in extremely critical condition.

The family component consists of patient, who resides with both parents and 3 siblings. The family is of
very low income and at this time, both parents are unable to work due to being at patient’s bedside.

At this time, | ask that you please assist the family financially in any way possible. Some of the family
immediate needs are rental assistance, phone, grocery vouchers, gas cards, electricity assistance, and
any other financial assistance the family may obtain.

I thank anyone who may assist this family in any way possible as they really need any possible
assistance.

Sincerely |
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Evelyn Gonzalez, MSW
Hematology / Cncology Pediatric Social Worker
305-666-6511, Ext. 3597, 3344, or 3312
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